
                                                                  
     

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
************************************************************************ 
 
TO:        Stephen Oliver, Chair 
              Planning Commission Members 
  
FROM: Andrew Moore, Planning and Zoning Department 
 
DATE:  September 5, 2017  
  
RE:  C814-2017-0001 425 West Riverside Drive PUD – Postponement Request  
 
************************************************************************ 
 
Staff is requesting a postponement to October 10, 2017 to complete transportation and 
environmental review. 
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